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MEMORANDUM                        De-Allocation #: 13-MK-12 
 
TO:  Phil Endress, LME Director 
  MeckLINK Behavioral Healthcare    
   
FROM: Tina Quiller-Morgan 

Financial Operations 
 
RE:  Substance Abuse Prevention– SFY13 
 
The MeckLINK LME is de-allocated $37,500 on a one-time basis funds previously allocated for the purpose of support of 
the Strengthening Families Program.   
 
 
FORMAT FOR FUNDING:  N/A. 
 
 
SPECIAL CONDITIONS:  N/A. 
 
 
SPECIAL REPORTING REQUIREMENTS:  N/A. 
 
 
FUND ALLOCATION:   Center: 1271-5221-XQ-2F    Account: 536915    Amount: ($37,500) 
             

 
Please do not hesitate to contact Kimberly Lesane Ratliff at (919) 715-5989, regarding any questions or concerns about 
this de-allocation. 
 
cc: Area Finance Officer  Flo Stein  MH Budget Office  
           BR#14-231   
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